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                                              All in 1 Exxon Inc.  
                                                Alexander City, AL. 35010 
May 14, 2003  

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

To Whom It May Concern:  

RE: TTB Notice Number Four  

I'm writing because I don't believe the changes outlined in TTB Notice No. 4 should become official policy. They are against the best interests of consumers and business. For three decades now the production, marketing and distribution of 
flavored malt beverages have been controlled by a set of regulations that continue to serve the needs of both government and business. We don't need new rules. Why fix what isn't broken?  ���������������������������������������������������

We both know that hitting a small and growing industry with rules changes that would put it out of business won t encourage economic growth. Please do everything possible to resist this rules change and work out a reasonable compromise.  

We appreciate your support of retailers and small business. I would appreciate your thoughts on this issue.  

Bruce Moseley 


